
Want to Learn More About Your Role as a  

Section 8 Landlord? 

Interested in Becoming a Section 8 Landlord? 
 

The Foley Housing Authority wishes to invite Section 8 Landlords (and 

potential Section 8 landlords) to an “outreach meeting”.  We are 

reaching out to our Landlords/future Landlords and welcoming the 

opportunity to explain how the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program 

(previously known as the Section 8 Program) works and provide answers to your 

questions.   

When:  9/17/2019, 9:00 – 12:00 noon. 

Where:  Foley Civic Center 

407 East Laurel Avenue 

Foley, AL  36535. 

 

A package of information will be provide while supplies last. 

  

                 THE FOLEY HOUSING AUTHORITY                   
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